

Midnight Sun

Family Learning Center

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

August 14, 2014

Dates to Remember

August 20 Early Release 2:30 August 21 APC 6:00 August 22 Fair Field Trip August 29 No School

Professional Development September 1 No School- Holiday

Phone Numbers:

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772

Ms. Foster– TBA Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774 Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784

Welcome Back

We are so excited to be able to teach all of your amazing students!

Ink Cartridge Recycling

Please drop off your empty ink cartridges or old cell phones to the box by the office window. The transition classes recycle these as a fundraiser!!

APC Meeting

Our first APC Meeting will be next Thursday, August 21 at 6:00. All parents are welcome to attend.

Early Release

Reminder: Our first early release is next week on Wednesday, August 20 at 2:30.

Help Needed

We still need help getting the stage moved back into the storage shed.

Midnight Sun Fun Run

Expansion

The expansion is moving along on schedule. We ask that all parents and students stay away from the construction zone. Mrs. Tro. will be giving walk through tours on Fridays at 4:00. Please meet by the office.

Thanks

A huge thanks to all the amazing parents who helped out this summer. We had several parents clean and paint Mrs. Allen's and Mrs. MacDonald's classrooms: Alice Miller, Tracie Burress, Link and Melody Fannon, Laurie Courtney, Pam Darnell, Stephanie Hale, Cherry Roach, and Heather Littau. Thanks to Lieba Putnam for painting

the curb red. Thanks to all the parents who watered and weeded the garden. Thanks also to the parents who helped move Mrs. MacDonald's furniture: Jeremey Cotton, Ken MacDonald, Lieba Putnam, Heidi Marsh, and Tonya Hall. Thanks to the parents who served on the new teacher interview committee: Art Godin, Jackie Foster, Jennifer Hall, Leah Hamilton, Robin Rice, and Melody Fannon. Thanks to Robin Rice for all her work on organizing the Fun Run. Finally, a huge thanks to Heather Littau for all her work on organizing and calling families for enrollment.